
-----Original Message----- 
From: Laura Fisher <la629@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:08 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Variance for 1321 Simonton Street 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
My name is Laura Fisher and I own a home at 629 United Street #2, Key West. 
I strongly oppose this variance as it would make an already extremely congested area, even more so. 
There is little to no parking, residential or not, in my neighborhood. 
Often times, tourists take the liberty to park in what few residential spots we have. 
Increased allowance for said property will bleed into precious spots that residents are already 
scrambling for. 
I am a retired schoolteacher and have lived here for 45 years. More often than not, I cannot find a spot 
anywhere near my house. 
Often times I am reluctant  to use my car, for fear of not getting a spot when I return. 
I am unable to ride a bike due to a bad knee. 
I ask the city to strongly reject this variance, as it will continue to make parking for those of us who live 
here a more unbearable situation. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Laura Fisher 
629 United St. #2 
Key West, Florida 
305-923-7444 
La629@bellsouth.net 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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